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I have seen some changes to the Fire Service but l believe that this change with the the Reform will take the 
two brigades one giant step forward and will benefit all of Victoria. 
 
This change will bring a standard  Fire Service to Victoria and benefit all firefighters and the public    
 
In the  course my Fire brigade service l have been exposed to danger because of the lack of cordnation 
between the two Brigades  lack of understanding and lack of cooperation at times especialty with volunteer 
officers.       
 
In December 2015 l attended a large grass fire in Epping because of reasons mentioned above myself and 
the crews l was responsible for where placed in grave danger because lack of  cooperation. A MFB 
investigation classified the fire as a near miss 
for the crews present.One members was injured and off duty for 6 months. 
I personally feel reponsonslbility for what happened as l placed the crews in the position on the fire front 
where l exected to receive assistance from the CFA and this did not happen l at one stage for the first time in 
my career l feared for the life of the crews and myself and ordered a withdrawal.  
 
I am prepared to meet the Fire Service Reform Committee to have a discussion about any point raised. 
 
Regards  
SSO Garry T Cronin    
 
 
 
 
 
 
Sent from Samsung tablet 
I have  
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